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*  **April 21, 1997 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorneys for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: $53,555.50+.  

*April 30, 1997 
 

Amended Statement of Claim filed by attorneys for Plaintiff.  
 May 1, 1997 
 
Copy of Claim and Amended Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant 
and Chief Deputy Attorney General.  ANSWER DUE FROM DEFENDANT 6/2/97.  
 May 8, 1997 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim and Amended Claim received from Chief 
Deputy Attorney General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief 
Deputy Attorney General May 5, 1997.  
 May 9, 1997 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim and Amended Claim received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant May 6, 1997.  
 June 2, 1997 
 
Preliminary Objections filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 June 20, 1997 
 
Claimant’s Answer to Defendant’s Preliminary Objections filed by 
attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant 
by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 July 15, 1997 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 15th day of July, 1997, the Claimant, Craig House - Technoma 
Workshop, Inc., is DIRECTED to file an Amended Complaint drawn in 
accordance with the Pennsylvania Rules of Civil Procedure.  Feather 
Houstoun, Secretary of Public Welfare, is removed as a named 
Defendant.  Accordingly, the caption shall be as follows:  
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA ; CRAIG HOUSE - TECHNOMA WORKSHOP, INC. 
VS. COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE; BEFORE 
THE BOARD OF CLAIMS; DOCKET NO. 2431.”  Copies forwarded to attorneys 
for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
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 July 22, 1997 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated July 15, 1997 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant July 17, 1997.  
 July 21, 1997 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated July 15, 1997 
received from attorneys for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorneys for Plaintiff July 18, 1997.  
 **August 4, 1997 
 
Second Amended Complaint filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount 
of Claim:  $64,678.00+.  
 August 6, 1997 
 
Copies of Second Amended Complaint forwarded to attorney for 
Defendant and Chief Deputy Attorney General.  ANSWER DUE FROM 
DEFENDANT SEPTEMBER 8, 1997.  
 August 12, 1997 
 
Acceptance of Service of Second Amended Complaint received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant August 7, 1997.  
 September 5, 1997 
 
Answer & New Matter filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy forwarded 
to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  REPLY DUE FROM 
PLAINTIFF OCTOBER 14, 1997.  
 September 19, 1997 
 
Plaintiff’s Reply to New Matter filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  
Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 September 22, 1997 
 
Letter forwarded to parties directing them to proceed with discovery.  
 February 3, 1998 
 
Motion to Compel Production of Documents and Brief in Support of 
Motion to Compel Production of Documents filed by attorney for 
Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney 
for Plaintiff.  



 
CLOSED 

Docket No. 2431 
 

 
 4 

  March 2, 1998 
 
Response to Motion to Compel Production of Documents and Defendant’s 
Brief in Opposition to Motion to Compel Production of Documents, 
filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy forwarded to attorney for 
Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 April 10, 1998 
 
Defendant’s Motion to Compel Production of Documents and Response 
to Interrogatories and Brief in Support thereof filed by attorney 
for Defendant.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney 
for Defendant.  
 April 28, 1998 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 28th day of April, 1998, upon consideration of the 
Plaintiff’s Motion to Compel Production of Documents, it is hereby 
ORDERED, ADJUDGED and DECREED, that Plaintiff’s Motion to Compel 
Production of Documents is DENIED as it pertains to Paragraphs 1 
through 5 of Plaintiff’s Request for Production of Documents and 
is GRANTED as to the request in Paragraph 15, provided that such 
examination be held within the confines of Defendant’s Harrisburg 
Office.”  Copies forwarded to attorneys for Plaintiff and attorney 
for Defendant.  
 May 4, 1998 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated April 28, 1998 
received from attorneys for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorneys for Plaintiff May 1, 1998.  
 May 4, 1998 
 
Letter/Praecipe, requesting the matter be withdrawn without 
prejudice, filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded to 
attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
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 May 5, 1998 
 
The Board made the following Order:  “AND NOW, this 5th day of May, 
1998, upon receipt of a Letter/Praecipe, advising that ‘. . . the 
Claimant, Craig House - Technoma, Inc., wishes to withdraw its 
Statement of Claim in the above-captioned matter, without prejudice 
. . .’ , executed by Foster S. Goldman, Jr., Esquire, on behalf of 
Plaintiff, Craig House - Technoma Workshop, Inc., and docketed with 
this Board under date of May 4, 1998,  it is ORDERED and DIRECTED 
that said case be marked ‘withdrawn, discontinued and ended without 
prejudice’.”  Copies forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff and 
attorney for Defendant.  
 May 11, 1998 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated May 5, 1998 received from 
attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Plaintiff May 7, 1998.  
 May 11, 1998 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated May 5, 1998 received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant May 6, 1998.  
 


